
Term 3, Week 7 - Friday 30th August 2024 

 NEWSLETTER - DATES TO REMEMBER 

Week Date Events 

8 2 - 6 Sept Fri 6th - Grade 5/6 Summer Round Robin, Kilmore 

Fri 6th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

9 9 - 13 Sept Tues 10th - Division Athletics (selected grade 3-6 students), Meadowglen stadium, Epping 

Thurs 12th - Grade 5/6 Production, A Hint of Snow White, 7pm 

Fri 13th - Grade 5/6 Production, A Hint of Snow White, 7pm 

10 16 - 20 Sept Wed 18th - End of term Learning Expo, 2.45pm-3.45pm  

Fri 20th - Last day of term, 2.30pm finish 

TERM 4   

1 7 - 11 Oct Mon 7th - First day of term, 8.50am start 

Sat 12th - Parent Club Fundraiser, Music Trivia Night, 6.30pm 

2 14 - 18 Oct Fri 18th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

3 21 - 25 Oct Mon 21st - Curriculum Day, Student free day 

4 28 Oct - 1 Nov Mon 28th - Grade 6 Melbourne City Camp 

Tues 29th - Grade 6 Melbourne City Camp 

Wed 30th - Grade 6 Melbourne City Camp 

Fri 1st - Assembly, 2.45pm 

5 4 - 8 Nov Mon 4th - Curriculum Day, Student free day 

Tues 5th - Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Hard copy notes sent home from the office this week - Nil 

 
 

 

Grade 6 - CYC City Camp, Melbourne 

Monday 28th October to Wednesday 30th October 



 

A word from Mrs Cooney... 

 

Happenings at BPS 

Book Week was a highlight of the term again this year with lots of exciting activities and creative costumes 

on display to promote and celebrate the ‘Magic of Reading’. I would like to say a huge thank you to our 

Book Week committee – Mrs Smith, Sam, and Mrs Warren, who put many hours into decorating the         

administration building and creating such an amazing week. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 3 Camp 

Our grade 3 students had a very busy week last week that not only included Book 

Week, but also their first school camp.  I was lucky enough to join them for two nights 

and it was fantastic to see them challenging themselves to try new things and then 

see the pride they had in their achievements. I was also very  impressed with their 

behaviour and positive interactions with each other. Thank you to Miss Stewart and 

Ms Lewis for organising and facilitating the camp. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Bendigo Discovery Centre 

Our grade 1/2 students were very excited this week to head off on an excursion to the Bendigo Discovery 

Centre. They were able to further develop their curiosity in science and participate in hands on               

exploration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Stall 

I would like to say a big thank you to our Parents and Friends group who once again 

produced a successful Father’s Day stall. I hope there are lots of happy fathers and   

special people on Sunday when they open their gifts.  
 

 

 

Road Safety Reminder 

Our children are very precious, and we want them to be safe on the roads.  It has been reported that 

some children are crossing roads on their way to and from school without looking carefully for traffic.  

Please remind your child of the importance of looking both ways before crossing the road whether they 

are walking or riding a bike or scooter.  

 

 

Mrs. Jennene Cooney  

Principal 









Dear parents and carers,  

 

In Term 4, 2024, families with a child enrolled in a government school from Prep to Year 12 in 2025 will 

receive the one-off $400 School Saving Bonus. 

 

The $400 School Saving Bonus provides families with support for education-related costs, such as 

school activities and/or school uniforms and textbooks. 

 

The School Saving Bonus is not available for full-fee international students, home schooled students, 

TAFE students and students attending kindergarten in 2025.     

 

Actions for parents and carers 

Before 18 October 2024, parents and carers must: 

• Complete enrolment: If your child, or children are changing government school for Term 1 2025, 

or starting Prep or Year 7 in 2025. For more information, read about Enrolling in School.   

• Check your contact information: Ensure your email address and phone number is up to date with 

us. You can check this information by contacting us directly. 

 

We need to ensure your contact information is up to date as the Department of Education will email 

you twice: 

• in October, to verify your email address 

• in November, with your $400 School Saving Bonus. 

Please check your junk mail regularly to make sure you do not miss an important email. 

To learn more about the School Saving Bonus, click here or visit vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus.  

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please check on Compass or with the school office by Friday 13th September 

that your email and phone number are correct. If they are not correct you 

will not receive emails and notifications from the Department. 

https://www.vic.gov.au/how-choose-school-and-enrol
file:///H:/SSB_information_government_school_parents_carers.pdf
https://www.vic.gov.au/school-saving-bonus













